ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

RAFAT A. SHAHID, ASST. AGENCY DIRECTOR

November 2, 1993
STID 1211

Aldo Guidotti

Estate of Jean Josephine

1 Bates Blvd., #300
Orinda CA 94536

Dear Mr. Guidotti,

RE:

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
State Water Resources Control Board

Division of Clean Water Programs

UST Local Oversight Program

80 Swan Way, BRm 200

i fi C . c QOakland, CA 94621
Pacific Cryogeni (510) 271-4530

2311 Magnolia St.
Oakland CA 94607

We are in receipt of the "Proposed Workplan for Subsurface
Investigation," prepared by Hageman-Aguiar Inc., dated 10/8/93.

As you know, this workplan involves a number of hydropunch
locations for the purpose of defining

groundwater contamination.

the lateral extent of
The results of this investigation

will be the basis for future groundwater monitoring wells, if so

needed.

This workplan is found acceptable; implementation may begin
immediately. If you have any questions, please contact me at

510-271-4530.

Sincerely,
7 7

3 7

ifer Eberle

Hagzardous Materials Specialist

~

cc: Gary Aguiar, Hageman-Aguiar, Inc., 3732 Mt. Diablo Blvd.
Suite 372, Lafayette CA 94549
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